
DPS Landfill Infrastructure Improvements, $100,000 

 

 The Hoffman Road Landfill is operating under a Solid Waste Permit to Install 

(PTI), effective January 11, 1995   

 Ohio Administrative Code (OAC) 3745-27-19 prescribes multiple requirements 

related to landfill operations and governs daily activities 

 The landfill is a dynamic operating environment involving mechanical, electrical, 

administrative, and civil engineering related infrastructure that are all necessary to 

operate effectively to ensure continued compliance with the PTI and relevant 

OAC regulations 

 Multiple components of the landfill infrastructure are 15-20 years old and 

continue to age/deteriorate, requiring repairs, replacement and/or rehabilitation to 

improve their reliability and effectiveness   

 Projects will be prioritized to emphasize regulatory compliance, reliability, impact 

on day-to-day operations and safety.  Longer-term, investing in supporting landfill 

infrastructure, will tend to reduce expenses related to emergency repairs and 

mitigate risks associated with non-compliance  


